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Call for Project Proposals / Human Security 

The Embassy of Switzerland in Ireland is pleased to announce the third call for project 

proposals in the field of human security.  

In the coming months, the Embassy will support one project with the aim of sustaining 

civilian peace building and human rights in Ireland. In accordance with Switzerland’s 

foreign policy priorities in the field of peace and security as well as sustainable 

development, the Embassy is particularly interested in projects aiming at fostering 

reconciliation and the building of constructive relationships among communities on the 

island of Ireland.  

The Swiss funding for the selected project will be EUR 10,000. This financial support 

can fund an ongoing activity or a new one. However, the proposed project must be 

operationally completed within a maximum period of eight months and a final report 

submitted to the Embassy by the end of November 2022.  

All applicants should submit their proposals to the email address dublin@eda.admin.ch 

by Thursday, February 10, 2022. The project proposal should include the following 

information and should not exceed four pages: 

- Brief description of the organisation and past projects 

- Actions, aim, geographical location of the project and expected results 

- Need and relevance of the proposed project activities 

- Targeted beneficiaries for the project actions 

- Detailed budget sheet of the project with indication of any other public or private 

funding for the project 

- Risks and challenges that might arise during the project implementation 

A one-page overview with the following information is to be attached to the proposal: 

- Name of the organization (contact person, telephone, email, office address) 

- Project title 

- Project durations in months 

- Project starting date and ending date 

- Number of beneficiaries (direct, possibly indirect) 

Please note: upon reception of the complete documentation of your proposal, the 

Embassy may contact you to ask for further details on the project. This does not imply 

that your project will be chosen. Should your project be chosen, you will be notified by 

the Embassy the latest by Tuesday, February 15, 2022. Based on the project descript-

tion a contract between the partner organisation and the Embassy will be signed. 

The Embassy of Switzerland in Ireland looks forward to receiving your proposal. 
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